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GOVERNOR POLIS TO ADDRESS MUNICIPAL OFFICIALS ON FEB. 14 
 
February 7, 2019, Denver, CO – Gov. Jared Polis will address municipal officials from across the state 
at the Colorado Municipal League’s annual legislative workshop on Thurs, Feb. 14 at 10:00 a.m. The event 
will be held at the History Colorado Center, 1200 Broadway, Denver. 
 
Colorado’s municipal officials will gather at this daylong workshop to discuss key municipal issues before the 
2019 General Assembly and CML legislative priorities. A 12:00pm session featuring Speaker of the House 
KC Becker, Senate Minority Whip Ray Scott, and House Minority Leader Patrick Neville will focus on 
caucus priorities and issues of municipal interest. 
 
Additional sessions for attendees will take a closer look at Colorado’s transportation and transit challenges, 
as well as how Colorado will address sales tax issues following last year’s landmark U.S. Supreme Court 
decision in South Dakota vs. Wayfair. A session led by one of the top lobbyists for the National League of 
Cities will examine municipal issues at the federal level. 
 
Media planning to attend are asked to contact Kevin Bommer at CML at 303-831-6411 or via email at 
kbommer@cml.org.  
 
CML is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established in 1923 and represents the interests of 270 cities 
and towns. For more information on the Colorado Municipal League, please visit www.cml.org or call 303-
831-6411. 
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